
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 4I 99.4% Well Done 

Whole school attendance for the week was 93.6%. 

Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.7% 
Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

4I  99.4% 

5YP 99.3% 

6W 98.7% 

6J 95.3% 

1A 94.8% 

5SP 94.5% 

1D 94.3% 

2B 94.3% 

3C 94.2% 

RC 93.2% 

4B 91.0% 

3S 90.0% 

2G 85.9% 

RM 83.8% 

 Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

 

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 

Aafiyah Javed 1A for super phonics progress!!  

NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Upcoming events! 

Monday 1
st

 May - School Closed May Bank Holiday  

Wednesday 3
rd

 May – Coronation Field Party 12noon -1pm 

Thursday 4
th

 May 9.00am – Y2 SATS meeting for Parents 

Thursday 4
th

 May – Y4 Linking Schools trip to Burley Oaks 

Monday 8
th

 May–School closed Kings Coronation Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 9
th

 – Friday 12
th

 May - Year 6 SATS tests.  

Thursday 18
th

 May 9.00am – Y1 Phonics Screening for Parents 

 

UPCOMING PARENT 

INFORMATION MEETINGS 

On Thursday the 4
th

 May we will be holding a 

meeting for Y2 parents with regards to their 

upcoming SATs assessments. You will have an 

opportunity to look at some previous year’s 
materials used in the assessments and ask any 

questions related to the tests. On Thursday the 

18
th

 May we will be delivering a Phonics screening 

meeting for Y1 parents to present information 

regarding the administration of the checks. 

KINGS CORONATION  

On Wednesday the 3
rd

 May we will be having a 

special field party to commemorate the 

Coronation of King Charles the III. Pupils can wear 

their own clothes and something red, white and 

blue would be in keeping with the celbrations. 

This will be a big event for our children who will 

have the opportuninity to witness this historic 

event. A letter came home last week requesting 

information with regards to packed lunches. If 

your child has not ordered a packed lunch for 

tomorrow they must bring one from home. 

Parents are welcome to attend from 12 noon to 

1pm to join in  - bring your lunch too!! 

  Catch up Clubs Y2        

Due to staff training and upcoming Bank holidays 

we have not been able to offer the catch-up clubs 

this term. These will commence again from 

Monday the 15
th

 May. If your child is on the 

register to attend you will receive a letter and 

text to confirm their place. We appreciate 

these sessions are of great support to our 

children and are eager to continue with them.  

mailto:office@hstb.co.uk


ENDING 5
th

 MAY 2023 


